
We are making progress in leaps and bounds at the new property and for that we 
are jumping for joy. As you know our gofundme fundraiser raised enough to help 
with the initial deposit. We still are in need of fencing to make it safe for the hors-
es and transportation costs to get them there safe on Sunday. Most of you know 
that we are a small organization and on a tight budget. We still have our regular 
food, farrier and grain costs to cover while we move. If you can help in any way it 
would be greatly appreciated. You can do that by visiting our fundraising page at 
https://www.gofundme.com/2fp6hgc?pc=fb_u_g (we have ajusted the campaign 
amout as donations come in of material and mail), our paypal at in-
fo@trinityhorserefuge, or our website at www.trinityhorserefuge.org. We are 
counting the days to move and it is approaching fast. We are so thankful to have 
this new place, please help us finish getting the herd to their new home. Thank 
you to all who have helped so far, We love you.  
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